
Kevin Erickson

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Vesterback, Thalia <Thalia.Vesterback@interiorhealth.ca>

March 29, 2020 2:55 PM
Koster, Birgit; Kevin Erickson
RE: Cariboo Mermorial Hospital Foundation Request

Hl Kevin,

Thanks for the email. These are approved by IH and are on our capita] list for next fiscal year, if 3rd funding is

approved. Thiswould beverygood news inthese challengingtimes!

TKaH^s.

JAaeia

From: Koster, Birgit <Birgit.Koster@interiorhealth.ca>

Sent: March 27, 2020 3:30 PM
To: 'Kevin Erickson' <kerickson@cariboord.ca>

Cc: Vesterback, Thalia <Thalia.Vesterback@interiorhealth.ca>
Subject: RE: Cariboo Mermorial Hospital Foundation Request

Hi Kevin,

1 hopeyou are keeping well underthese extraordinarycircumstances we are finding us ini

Because this is a clinical question, 1 will let Thalia answer it.

Wishing you a nice weekend/
Birgit

From: Kevin Erickson [mailto:kerickson(a)cariboord.ca]
Sent: Friday, March 27, 2020 3:25 PM
To; Vesterback, Thalia; Koster, Birgit
Subject: FW: Cariboo Mermorial Hospital Foundation Request

CAUTIONI This email originated from outside of Interior Health. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender, their email address, and know the content is safe. If you suspect this is a phishing or fraudulent email please forward it to
spam@interiorhealth.ca.

Good Afternoon:

The CCRHD policy regarding Foundation Grants requires that: Projects within a hospital or health care faciiity

operated by a Health Authority must be approved by the Health Authority prior to submission to the RHD.

ffyou can confirm Interior Health approval forthe requests being made 1 will putthis on the next Board Agenda.

Thanks,

Kevin Erickson CPA, CGA
Chief Financial Officer



kerickson@cariboord.ca

Cariboo'
Regional

Carlboo Reglonal District
www.cariboord.ca
Suite D, 180 North 3rt Avenue
Williams Lske, BC V2G 2A4
Phone: 250-392-3351 Ext Z03
TollFree:1-800-665-1636
Fax: 250-392-2812

From: TammyTugnum
Sent: March 27, 2020 12:49 PM
To: Kevin Erickson <kerickson@cariboord.ca>
Cc; Vesterback, Thalia <Thalia.Vesterback@interiorhealth.ca>; bireit.koster@interiorhealth.ca;
iames.kinakin@interiorhealth.ca
Subject: Cariboo Mermorial Hospital Foundation Request

Kevin,

Please find attached our letter from the Cariboo Memorial Hospital Foundation requesting support from the

Cariboo Chilcotin Hospital District for Maternity Equipment at Cariboo Memorial Hospital.

We have previously presented before your board about this project.

Thankyou, Tammy

TammyTugnum

Virus-free. www.avast.com


